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Saint Barbara 
Catholic 
Church 

Pastor:    Rev. Brian Cline 
School Principal:    Marisa Stoll 
Dir. Religious Education:       Amy Davis 
Youth Minister:                                     Amy Davis 
Church Secretary:      Jennifer Harrison-Cox 
Parish Life Center Bookings:  Jennifer Harrison-Cox 
Parish Council Chairperson:       Cindy Giltz 
Finance Council Chairperson:   
Director of Music:                               Kevin Kutz 
Bookkeeper:                                            Sue Donaldson   

    Church Office:  Phone:  (330) 833-6898 
   Fax:  (330) 833-5164 
   E-mail:  StBarbMassillon@aol.com 
    St. Barbara School:     Phone:   (330) 833-9510 
    E-mail: StBarbaraElem@YoungstownDiocese.org 
    Parish Life Center:       Phone:   (330) 833-6898 

Parish Office Hours:  
 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday  
8:30 am - 4:30 pm 

Bingo: Wednesdays at 6:30 pm (PLC) 

SCHEDULE OF MASSES: 
SATURDAY - 4:30 pm.  - SUNDAY - 8:00 am, 10:30 am 

HOLYDAY VIGIL - 7:00 pm  -  HOLYDAY - 9:00 am and 7:00 pm 
WEEKDAY - Monday, Tuesday, Friday 9:00 am  - Wednesday, 8:20 am 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION - SATURDAY - 3:30 pm 

Fifth	Sunday	in	Ordinary	Time	

February 8‐9, 2020 

 

St. Barbara Parish Mission Statement  
   We, the Christian Community of Saint Barbara Parish 
are united in our solid Catholic Faith and tradition. We 
strive to live out our Baptismal Call through service to our 
members and God’s people. 
   Through support and education, we shall nurture spir-
itual growth, at all ages, while promoting a strong foun-
dation for our values and beliefs. 

   Joyfully, we go forth, through the working of the Holy 
Spirit, to carry out the Mission of Jesus Christ 

BAPTISM 
Mandatory Baptism Preparation Sessions are held                                  
By Appointment. Baptisms are held the fourth Sunday of 
the month. 
 
 

REGISTRATION 
New families should register by phone or by coming to the      
Rectory.  Every wage earner should make a real effort to 
support the parish with Christian generosity. 
 
 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults) 
The RCIA is the ancient and currently renewed process for       
initiating adults into the Catholic Church.  It is for those 
desiring full membership through Baptism, Confirmation, 
and Eucharist.  We invite newcomers who are seeking 
membership to join us!  Call the church office for infor-
mation. 
 
 

MARRIAGE 
Arrange six months in advance. 
 
 

MINISTRY OF CARE 
For visits to shut-ins or the homebound, call:                               
Tess Simonetti-  (330) 832-0597                                                 
and Julie Turkal- (330) 832-7868 
 
 

Bulletin Submissions 
Bulletin submissions are due to the rectory by Tues-
day at noon.  Inserts should be sent in electronic 
form whenever possible. 
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Church Calendar 
Feb. 15 - Food Pantry 9:00 to 10:30 a.m. 
Feb. 26 - Ash Wednesday Masses 6:30 a.m - 9 a.m. (School Mass) -7 p.m. 
Feb. 29 - Social Club - 5:00 p.m. Sons of Herman 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
INCLEMENT WEATHER CANCELLATION 

 

Listen to the RADIO -  WHBC, AM 1480 or 94.1 FM if you are not sure about the 
weather.  It will be announced that St. Barbara School is closed.  You can also go 
on WHBC.com to check it there as well. That also means that Eucharistic Adora-
tion automatically is cancelled for the entire day. St. Barbara School closing 
does not show up on  television.  We do NOT follow Massillon City Schools deci-
sions as has been done in the past. 

 
 
 
 

Monday ‐ Feb. 10 – St. ScholasƟca 
    9:00 a.m. ‐ James ConƟni (Agie Kennedy‐DeVault) 
Tuesday ‐ Feb. 11 
    9:00 a.m. ‐ All Souls 
Wednesday ‐ Feb. 12 
    8:20 a.m. ‐ Charles & Edna Heather (Marjorie Ray) 
Thursday ‐ Feb. 13 
    8:45 a.m. ‐ DevoƟon to Our Lady of Perpetual Help 
    9:00 a.m. ‐ Communion Service 
Friday ‐ Feb. 14 ‐ Saints Cyril, Monk & Methodius 
    9:00 a.m. ‐ Sarah CoƩon (family & friends) 
Saturday ‐ Feb. 15 
    4:30 p.m. ‐ Susie Gibbons (Joan Galant) 
Sunday ‐ Feb. 16 ‐ Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
    8:00 a.m. ‐ People of Our Parish 
  10:30 a.m. ‐ Judy Paquelet (Evelyn Fichter & Family) 

Servers’ Schedule  
Servers ‐ Saturday/Sunday 
   4:30 p.m. ‐ 02/15 – B. Sukosd, O. Sukosd, I. Myers  
   8:00 a.m. ‐ 02/16 – J. Fichter, R/T/C Fichter, J. Hauser 
 10:30 a.m. ‐ 02/16 – J. Majors, S. Murray, K. Sartoski 
Lectors ‐ Saturday/Sunday 
   4:30 p.m. ‐ 02/15 – M. Carrothers, J. Pape 
   8:00 a.m. ‐ 02/16 – V. Lorenz, M. Soehnlen 
 10:30 a.m. ‐ 02/16 – PSR 

Sacristans ‐ Saturday/Sunday 
   4:30 p.m. ‐ 02/15 – P. Bishop 
   8:00 a.m. ‐ 02/16 – Andersons 
 10:30 a.m. ‐ 02/16 – J. Turkal 

Greeters ‐ This Saturday/Sunday 
   4:30 p.m. ‐ J/J Paul 
   8:00 a.m. ‐ P. Kovacsis, J. Rohr, K. Mitchell, E. Heimann 
  10:30 a.m. ‐ S. Ehmer, J. Wadian, C. Wadian, A. SƟllion 

GiŌ Bearers ‐ This Saturday/Sunday 
    4:30 p.m. ‐  Joe Paul 
    8:00 a.m. ‐  Chalmer & Cindy Smith 
  10:30 a.m. ‐  Joe & Paula Kasunick 

Eucharistic Adoration – Adoration on Tuesday, February 11, 2020, 
after the 9:00 a.m. Mass. Please wait until the next person arrives be-
fore leaving, as Jesus should never be left unattended. 
 

              Verla Lorenz, 330-833-1125;                                       
 Judi Frank, 330-828-8343 (available only 5-8pm) 
 or Bob Kracker, 330-833-1885.  
If they are not available, then call the rectory. 

The Sanctuary Candle is lit in memory of Larry Fierstos, from his 
Loving Wife, Paula. 

February 1‐2 2020 
 

Weekly Budget      $  12,621.00 
Needy                     $        482.30    
 

Reg. CollecƟon      $    8,647.16    
Mail‐in                     $    1,334.66 
On Line        $        145.00 
Total          $   10,126.82 
 

Deficit                     ($     2,494.18) 
 

Mass AƩendance 
472‐ 4:30‐161; 8:00 ‐ 125; 10:30‐186 
195 Envelopes  

Please remember to 
 support our 

advertisers. They make  our  
bulletin possible. To the right 

is our sponsor of the week.  

The Flowers on the Altar are in memory of Larry Fierstos, 
from his wife, Paula. 

Thursdays during Lent, 
there will be an evening mass at 6:00 pm 

Did you know that you can have the tabernacle candle lit in honor of a 
loved one (either deceased or living). For $10.00, the candle will be lit for 
an entire week for your intention. Please call Jennifer in the rectory office 
to schedule a week. 

 

Hospitality Sunday Hospitality Sunday is on February 16th this month 
and will be hosted by the  Extra Ordinary Ministers of the Eucharist. 

Welcome to our church family Paula Brockmeier and family. 
We are happy that you joined us! 

Parish Council will meet on Tuesday, February 11th, 
2020 at 7:00 pm in the Community Room. 
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      School Calendar 
BINGO every Wednesday 
February 21 - MYSTERY DINNER THEATER 
February 28th - April 3rd Lenten Fish Fry - Fridays 
May 14th - 17th Festival 

BINGO 
St. Barbara BINGO is looking for players. Want to try your hand at 
“BINGO”.  Stop by on Wednesday nights.   

In Memoriam 
In your kindness, please pray for the repose of the soul of Antoinette 
Unklesbay, beloved wife of Dan, Mother of Dan (Sue) Unklesbay and 
JoEllen (Michael) McCarthy and grandchildren of the parish . Eternal 
light shine upon her, O Lord, and may she rest in peace. 

Stewardship: “Let your light shine before others, that they may see your 
good works and give glory to your Father who is in heaven” MATTHEW 
5:16 
The generosity of being a good steward of your gifts has a positive effect 
on people and it is contagious! Good works encourage more good works. 
Let your light shine! Be careful to recognize that God is working through 
you and don’t put yourself above the people you have been called to help. 

200 Club Winners for January 31, 2020 
St. Barbara Needy Assistance Fund #106 - $100 

Carmela Lioi #17 - $100 
Congratulations! Your tickets will be put back in for 
another chance to win! 

Cold and Flu Season Reminders 
During the cold and flu season please remember the following helpful and 
healthy reminders while at Mass: 

General Considerations: 
 Cover your nose and mouth with a tissue when you 

cough or sneeze or cough/sneeze into your elbow. 
 Wash your hands with soap and water frequently.   
      Alcohol based hand cleaners are also effective. 
 Avoid touching your eyes, nose or mouth. 

Sign of Peace: 
 Do not be offended if someone chooses not to shake 

your hand at the sign of peace.  If you are ill (and pre-
sent at Mass), the appropriate response to someone 
extending a sign of peace might be to bow to them and 
say, “Peace be with you,” to avoid contact while sick. 

Reception of Holy Communion: 
 While it is the teaching of the Church that the fullness of 

the Body and Blood of Christ is contained in the Holy 
Eucharist under the form of the host that is distributed 
at Mass, the Church has also extended the privilege to 
receive Holy Communion under the form of wine.  
However, if you are feeling ill, please consider receiv-
ing Holy Communion in the hand and refrain from re-
ceiving the Precious Blood until you are returned to 
good health.  Reception of only the host does not alter, 
diminish, or reduce the full and complete reception of 
Holy Communion. 

Mercy Medical Center has been offering quality Natural Family 
Planning classes since 1989. NFP is a community education 
service of Mercy’s Family Education Department. This service is 
offered in cooperation with and under the guidance of the Office 
of Pro-Life, Marriage and Family Ministry of the Catholic Diocese 
of Youngstown. This service is available to people of all faiths. Its 
purpose is to strengthen families by helping couples understand 
and appreciate “God’s gift of love”, like fertility and sexuality. 
Classes will take place in Conference Room “C” across from the 
cafeteria on the following dates from 2:00 – 4:00 pm:      
\                    March 1st, 8th, 22nd           August 2nd & 30th 

                                April 19th                      October 4th, 11th, 25th  
                               July 12th & 19th                    November 22nd  

Stark County Chapter of Magnificat invites you to a Lenten Series: LIFE 
IN THE SPIRIT SEMINAR - Begins with 1 hour opening session Ash 
Wednesday, Feb 26, 2020 after 7pm mass. Wednesdays: March 4th & 
March 11th , Tuesday: March 17th, Wednesdays; March 25th & April 1st ,St. 
Paul Catholic Church – 241 S. Main St, North Canton, OH 44720 (in the 
church hall/lower level of the church) OPEN TO BOTH MEN AND WOM-
EN. Please contact Rosemary by February 12, 2020. Rosemary Pfiffner: 
(330) 499-9371 - 1811 Red Coach Rd NW, North Canton, OH 44720. $10 
donation to cover materials (if you cannot afford the donation, please let 
us know). Babysitting available (infants to 3 years old). Space is limited. 

Wedding Banns ‐ Week 2 
Alyse Kobilarcsik and Pete KraŌ 

BINGO HELP NEEDED!!! 
Got nothing to do on a weeknight, come and help out at BINGO 
on Wednesdays night. We are always looking for kitchen 
(selling) and floor help. Or, want to setup the  kitchen during the 
day.  Please contact the rectory at 330-833-6898 or school 330-
833-9510.  Great way to have fun, exercise and meet new peo-
ple all in our Parish Life Center.   

Our next food pantry is on Saturday, February 15th, 2020 
from 9:00 -10:30 am. 

St. Barbara raised $1,475.60 in support of the 2019 First Step for 
Change campaign. Your gifts help make a difference in the lives 
of expectant parents, new parents, and their children. Through 
funds from this program, Catholic Charities offers supportive 
case management, limited financial assistance, and connections 
with community resources to help parents provide for the health, 
safety and well-being of their children. Your willingness to help 
parents in our community weather the uncertain times in their 
lives shows how much you care about the struggles they are 
facing, and how much you want them to succeed in their roles as 
parents. Because of parishes/parishioners like ours, Catholic 
Charities served over 5,200 people in 2019. Your thoughtfulness 
and generosity mean so much to Catholic Charities and the fami-
lies they serve. 



NoƟfy the Rectory Office – 330‐833‐6898  
It would be very helpful if you would notify the rectory 
if a loved one has died so that we can include the 
information in the bulletin.  We try to watch the news-
paper obituaries but sometimes we miss it.  It is so 
nice for the whole parish to pray for your loved ones; 
as we are a family! 

MASS INTENTIONS                        
There are  no limitations on the number of Masses 
that can be said for a loved one!                                       

Mass Intentions can be scheduled for:    
* A deceased loved one  
* A living relative/friend who is ill 
* A living person celebrating a birthday,  anniver-
sary, special occasion, etc.   
Call the Rectory to schedule a mass intention. 

Apples for Students 
This is an easy way to fundraise without doing anything or have to re-
member to do it.  Please register your Giant Eagle rewards card to 
support our students here at St. Barbara. Sign up at Gianteagle.com/
AFTS.  Provide our school ID #1461. Each time your Advantage Card is 
scanned, your purchases automatically earn our school FREE educa-
tional awards. This does not touch your fuel perks or % off of your food 
bill.  This is Giant Eagle’s way of supporting schools  in help with sup-
plies. 

Attention 18-Year Olds or Older ! 
 

Persons who are 18 years old or older need to register in their 
own name at the Rectory as a parishioner since they are now 
adults.  It does not matter whether living at home or not.  If you 
are 18 or over and have not registered in your own name, please 
come to the Rectory and register as an adult.  This is important 
since you may need proof of active parish participation for Mar-
riage or to be a Sponsor for Baptism or Confirmation.  
 

 Please call the Rectory at 330-833-6898. 

NEW PROCEDURE FOR BOX TOPS!! 
 

Box Tops have changed their way of doing business. They no 
longer print the cutout box tops. They want you to scan your re-
ceipts.  We will do the work for you.  Drop off your receipts 
within 2 weeks of purchase in the boxes provided at each en-
trance and we will scan them for you. Takes the worry off of you.  
 

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE THAT DONATED BOX TOPS.   

  MID’S LIDS!!!!! 
 

St. Barbara School has teamed up with Mid’s Spa-
ghetti/Pizza Sauce in collecting CLEAN lids. The 
school will receive money for the lids. Mid’s is a local company 
out of Navarre.  Clean lids can be dropped off in the boxes locat-
ed at the entrances to the church or the school. A great way to 
help the school and enjoy good comfort food.   

Evangelization Notice 
The Evangelization committee will be saying a Rosary every 
week during the month of February beginning at 4:00 p.m. be-
fore the Saturday evening 4:30 Mass. During March we will start 
at 7:30 before the 8:00 a.m. Mass and during April at 10:00 be-
fore the 10:30 a.m. Mass. Anyone who feels the call to lead a 
Rosary or even a decade  of the Rosary, please call Bob or 
Mary Kring at 330-833-9851. 

St. Barbara Catholic Elementary School 
Elementary and middle school students can visit St. Barbara Catholic 
Elementary School for tours and shadow anytime! 
 

To schedule your visit and see the Catholic school difference yourself, 
please call our principal, Marisa Stoll at (330) 833-9510.  

Vocations - We are called to be salt and light for the world. Is 
God inviting you to let your light shine as a priest, deacon, sister, 
or brother? To find out more, contact Fr. Christopher Luoni (330) 
744-8451 or by email at cluoni@youngstowndiocese.org. 

 The Bobcat 
        Corner 

 

At a date to be determined, there will be baskets in the Narthex 
to collect old palms. Watch the bulletin for details! 
 
The calendar to sign up for Flowers on the Altar is  located in 
the Narthex by the West entrance. 

St. Barbara School Dinner Theater 
St. Barbara Catholic Middle School is having a dinner the-
atre production of “Mystery’s in the Heir” on February 21, 
2020. Dinner will be spaghetti with either meat sauce or 
alfredo along with salad, bread, coffee/water and des-
sert.  Play will start at 6:00pm in the Parish Life Cen-
ter.  Tickets are $20 a person and can be purchased this 
weekend in the narthex after all the masses or in school 
office during the week.  Proceeds will go to the 5th through 
8th grade annual school trip.    

Apartment  for Rent!  ‐ St. Barbara’s has a new opening 
for  an  apartment  for  rent  in  the  old  convent.  SINGLE 
APARTMENT ‐ $460.00 per month. Gas, Electric, Trash all 
included in price. 
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Please support our advertisers! They make our bulletin possible! 

   
 If you  or anyone you know and 

trust would like to 
advertise on the bulletin 

Call  
330-833-6898 

 

 

Designers: 
PaƩy & Toots 

Carmola 
 

330‐832‐9405  
PaƩy’s Cell  330‐575‐0898 
CARMOLASFLOWERS.COM 

   Saint 
 Barbara 

         School 
 
            Phone 

330-833-9510  
Stark County 

Catholic Schools 
 

2809 Lincoln Way NW 
Massillon, OH  


